TOWNSHIP OF BRUCE

SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON MAY 1, 2015

A Special Meeting was held on May 1, 2015 at the Bruce Township Hall with board members Marsh, Sawyers, Rogers and Pins present. Absent LaJoie. The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon.

The material bids for the Maintenance Storage Building have been received. Motion was made by Marsh, seconded by Pins to accept the bid by Tri-County Builders for \$18,457.28 with the stipulation not to exceed \$2,000.00 over the bid. Motion carried.

We will also have to get a building permit from the County with a cost of \$319.95.

We will need 30 yards of concrete for the floor costing \$3,255.00.

The approximate cost of the building will be \$36,000.00.

Discussion was also held on work that needs to be done at the Park.

Motion was made by Pins, seconded by Rogers to adjourn the meeting. The Supervisor adjourned the meeting at 12:40 p.m.

Wanda Sawyers, Clerk

Carl Marsh, Supervisor